
 

Announcement on Registration of Capital Decrease and Specified Date for Return of 

Decreased Capital to shareholders 

 

ITV Public Company Limited (the “Company”) registered a decrease in registered capital and paid-

up capital with the Department of Business Development, Ministry of Commerce and the Registrar 

has approved the registration on May 28, 2024.  Accordingly, the Company will return the 

decreased capital to all shareholders whose names appear in the Company's shareholder 

register as of the book closing date on February 27, 2024, at a rate of 1.034450860141 baht 

on May 30, 2024. 

The process of returning the decreased capital will be carried out by Thailand Securities 

Depository Company Limited, acting as the registrar of the Company’s shareholders, using the 

same procedure as the general distribution of dividends for shareholders of companies listed on 

the stock exchange. 

Should you have any inquiries, please contact us via phone on 02-118-6965. 

 

Note:  As of May 28, 2024, the Company has a registered capital of 31,200,000 baht (thirty-one 

million two hundred thousand baht) and paid-up capital of 24,133,948 (twenty-four million one 

hundred thirty-three thousand nine hundred forty-eight baht), with a par value of 0.02 baht (two 

satang) per share. 




